Antwortschreiben

SEINER EXZELLENZ DES PRÄSIDENTEN DER VEREINIGTEN STAATEN VON AMERIKA, GERALD R. FORD

Dear Prince Franz Josef:

On behalf of the American people, Mrs. Ford and I thank you for your most welcome message of good wishes on the commemoration of the 200th anniversary of our nation's independence.

As we enter our third century, the United States rededicates itself in word and deed to the principles of liberty, equality and individual dignity. We do so with the anticipation and confidence that relations between our countries will continue to flourish. Sincerely,

Gerald R. Ford